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SCAM ALERT: Phone Scam Alleging Association with 
USDA Farm Service Agency 
It has been brought to the attention of USDA’s Farm Service Agency (FSA) that a phone 
scam is being perpetrated on FSA customers.   
 
The caller, who identifies themselves as a Farm Loan Services representative out of 
Washington, D.C. states that FSA “owes” you disaster assistance funds and proceeds to 
request your checking account information or requests a credit card number alleging that 
funds will be credited to these accounts. 

SHOULD YOU RECEIVE A SIMILAR CALL, DO NOT, UNDER ANY 
CIRCUMSTANCES, PROVIDE PERSONAL OR FINANCIAL INFORMATION TO THE 
CALLER.  

Please share this alert with family, freinds and neighbors. 

 

Questions?  
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this issue, please feel free to contact 
your local FSA Office. To find contact information for your local FSA office, CLICK HERE.  

 

USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer. To file a complaint of discrimination, 
write: USDA, Office of the Assistant Secretary for Civil Rights, Office of Adjudication, 1400 
Independence Ave., SW, Washington, DC 20250-9410 or call (866) 632-9992 (Toll-free 
Customer Service), (800) 877-8339 (Local or Federal relay), (866) 377-8642 (Relay voice 
users). 
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